

PEARL HYDE PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 02/07/2021



EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS NEXT YEAR

As it stands at the moment, we planning our return in September to be as 'back to normal' as possible. This means our popular after school clubs will be back! Mr Jardim and Mr Wale are putting together a programme of activities for children across the school.



Master Guest will be returning with Taekwondo. And hopefully we will be able to attend competitive events again. Full details of the clubs will be sent home next week. If you are interested, the quickest and easiest way to reserve a place will be to book online using SIMS Pay.

YEAR 6 LEAVERS BBQ

Tickets are now on sale! The BBQ will take place on Tuesday 20th July, 4:00pm to 5:30pm. Tickets can be purchased via SIMS Pay. There will be fun, games, food and mocktails. Social distancing guidelines will be followed at all times but we are determined



to give them the send-off they deserve. We are only sorry that parents and carers are not allowed to join us.

DOL-Y-MOCH DECEMBER 2021

We are excited to announce that our dates for the Year 6 residential trip to Dol-y-Moch next academic year have been confirmed! The current Year 5s will be



travelling to Plas Dol-y-Moch in December. Information has been sent home. Please return the consent form and the deposit to confirm you are happy for your child to attend. Dol-y-Moch have plans in place to safely open the centre with adaptations and revised policies to comply with COVID-19 guidelines, whilst still delivering a high-quality Outdoor Education Programme and an unforgettable experience for our children.

SCHOOL REPORTS



Paper copies of your child's school report will be sent home on Friday 16th July. If you require an extra copy of their report or wish to have a post report discussion with the class teacher, please speak to the School Office.

CLASS TEACHERS NEXT YEAR

Reception	Mrs Briggs	Miss Pryke	
Year 1 and 2	Mrs West	Miss Sandhar	
Year 3 and 4	Miss Edwards	Miss Gardner	Miss Arnold
Year 5 and 6	Miss Burns	Mr Herdman	Miss Muir

Next week your child will find out their teacher for next year and they will have an opportunity to spend time with their new teacher and class mates. Unfortunately, we can't have the usual transition day but we have put together a programme of socially distanced sessions, outside, to give the children the opportunity to come together.

STAFF CHANGES

You will note from the above, that we will be welcoming four new class teachers next year. We will also be saying good bye to another long-standing member of staff, Mrs O'Toole. After teaching at Pearl Hyde for 16 years, Mrs O'Toole has accepted a role to be part of the central team at Finham Park Multi Academy Trust as Primary Innovation Lead across all the primary schools in the MAT. Mrs O'Toole will



be dearly missed by all of our community, Our Pearl Hyde Family. There is a silver lining to this though, Mrs O'Toole will be working alongside us in school at certain points in the year in her new role.

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2021

Children's reading skills tend to dip over the Summer holidays and research shows that the Summer Reading Challenge can help to prevent this trend. Reading for pleasure is important. Reading for fun improves literacy. Studies have shown that those who read for pleasure have higher levels of empathy,



greater self-esteem and are better able to cope with difficult situations. This year's Summer Reading Challenge is Wild World Heroes! Be inspired to explore ways of helping to save the planet – and have tons of fun along the way!

- Sign your child up for the Challenge at your local library
- It's fun and totally free!
- Your child will be given a special collector folder to keep a record of their reading
- They read at least six library books and collect stickers and rewards along the wav
- They receive a certificate and medal when they finish

www.twitter.com/covlibraries www.facebook.com/covlibraries www.instagram.com/covlibraries

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB

Kidz Aloud are running a holiday club during the summer break. Monday 26th July to Friday 20th August, open to all children aged 3-11 years. £15 per day, 8am – 6pm with breakfast and snacks provided. Spaces limited, please call Donna Morris on 07807 873895 to book



a place or ask any questions or email donna@kidz-aloud.co.uk. Visit www.kidz-aloud.co.uk

Kidz Aloud have spaces in their before and after school clubs. Breakfast Club runs from 7.45am, £4.50 per session. After School Club runs until 6pm, £9 per session or if you just need a little extra time after school, until 4.30pm for £4.50. Call Donna Morris for more details.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

🚺 Gat Ballou Cat Ballou are offering 10% off in-store purchases and online orders before 5th August 2021. Use code 'CAT21'. Their shop is open in town 1-3 Burgess Monday – Saturday 9am - 5.30pm or visit www.catballou.co.uk with free click and collect.

ONLINE SAFETY

Please check out this great website for families all about online safety.

www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/support-tools



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 9th July – Deadline for Dol-y-Moch Consent Form and Deposit Payment Tuesday 20th July 4.00pm-5.30pm - Year 6 Leavers BBQ Wednesday 21st July – LAST DAY OF TERM

Follow us on Facebook 'Pearl Hyde Primary School Page' and Twitter @PearlHydeSchool Like us and share with your friends

